Prague, 12t of March, 2008

Dear Prof. RNDr.Pavel Exner, DrSc.,

On behalf of the Czech Tourist Board - CzechTourism we would like to inform you
about our intention fto actively support the bidding process of international
congresses and conferences that the Czech Republic could possibly host. For this
reason we are taking the opportunity to address you.

In the last years the Czech Republic and Prague have won excellent references
when successfully hosting many prestigious congresses that proved quality of
services of our destination.

We are convinced that upon our already eminent mutual co-operation, the Czech
Republic can win the hosting of the International Congress on Mathematical Physics
in the year 2009.

Thank you, 2
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Ing. Rostislav Vondruska—"
Director of CzechTourism
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Czech Republic



